
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

                                                                                                                                      
 
Ref No. - GR/ADV/2018-2019/ALL/03                                                                  Dated – 06th Nov 2018 
  
Dear Valued Customer, 
  
Greetings for the day , 
  
This is to inform you that  Indian Railway has imposed a loading restriction on Export loading of rakes 
towards Mundra port for 2 days due to en-route congestion in Ahmedabad division, hence there 
cannot be any fresh export loading for Mundra on 06.11.18 & 07.11.18 respectively from any of our 
ICDs as per the recent update.  
  
The train movement towards Mundra sluggish and we are observing frequent stabling of trains in 
Ahmedabad & Ajmer division which may result in delay of your Export containers already on run and 
also it may adversely impact the import evacuation.  
  
We request you to plan your containers accordingly considering the delays, We thank you for your 
continuous business support & assure you with best of our services. 
  
For any queries please feel free to get in touch with our ICD customer service desk. 
 
Best Regards, 
Customer Service Desk 
Gateway Rail 
 


